
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 2021/22 
 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2021 
 
Notice is hereby given that the audit of the Council’s Statement of Accounts for the 
year ended 31 March 2022 was concluded on the 28 July 2023.  
 
The 2021/22 Statement of Accounts including the Annual Governance Statement 
can be found on the Council’s website together with the auditor’s opinion. 
 
The Statement of Accounts and auditor’s reports are also available for inspection by 
electors for the Council’s area under the provisions of section 25 of the Local Audit 
and Accountability Act 2014.  
 
The documents will be held at the Civic Centre, High Street, Esher, Surrey, KT10 
9SD. For further details contact Finance by telephone on 01372 474121 or by 
emailing finance@elmbridge.gov.uk.  
 
Electors are also entitled under section 25 to request copies of the Statement of 
Accounts, the auditor’s reports and the annual audit letter on payment of a 
reasonable sum for each copy. 
 
 
Dated: 2 August 2023 
 
Sarah Selvanathan 
Strategic Director & Deputy Chief Executive (S151) 
Civic Centre 
High Street 
Esher 
Surrey 
KT10 9SD 
 
  


